
  

A Prayer for the New Year 
 

Our Heavenly Father,  

You are with us in every transition and change, as we enter into his new era with excitement and 
even ore anxiety, we recall your deep compassion, presence, and abundant love. 
 
We thank you for the gifts, talents, and skills with which you have blessed us. 
 

We thank you for the experiences that have brought us to this moment. 
 

We thank you for the work of others that gives breadth and depth to our own work. 
 

Be with us as we move forward, rejoicing with you and supporting one another. 
 

We ask this in your Holy Name.  Amen 
 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 In Loving Memory 

It is with deep sadness to announce that 

after a long battle with cancer, 
 

Denver Police Widow Joan Olsen 
 

passed away on  
 

December 19, 2021. 
 

Please keep Joan’s loved ones in your prayers. 
 

Rest in peace, Joan, you will be greatly missed. 
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UPCOMING  
LUNCHEONS! 

 

 
 

February 2nd at 11:30 a.m. 
Lake House Restaurant 
8026 West Bowles Avenue 
(Littleton) 
 

March 2nd at 11:30 a.m. 
Sunrise Sunset Restaurant  
1424 South Wadsworth  
(Lakewood) 
 
Please call the Event Director, 
Lynne Mullen, (303-239-0804) 
to make your reservations and if 
you need a relative or friend to 
bring you to the luncheon, 
please feel free to invite them 
to join us! 
 

Remember, if you are a new 

member, your first luncheon is 
complimentary, so please 
remind the Treasurer, Dee 
Pratt, at the luncheon. 

  

Happy Birthday to the following Ladies! 
 
          Edie Lindsey – 4th 
                         Sandi Hendricks – 8th 
                                       Jean Lombard – 16th 
                                                         Irene Calvano – 19th 
                                                                            Lynn Bott – 21st 
                                                                                           Camille Butler – 25th 
 

 

Just a Friendly Reminder. . . . 
 

➢ If you know of anyone who should receive some outreach 
support, please let Sharon Baker know (303-229-4868 or 
ske4baker@aol.com). 

 

➢ If you have not paid your 2022 dues yet, please do so by 
mailing a check in the amount of $20.00, made payable to 
DPWA, and send it to Dee Pratt; 6148 South Balsam Way #218; 
Littleton, CO 80123.  
 

THANK   YOU! 

Happy New Year!  

from the Denver Police Widows’ Association! 

Marlene Mulnix, President 

Lynne Mullen, Vice President and Event Director 

Debi Libonati, Secretary 

Dee Pratt, Treasurer 

                                                                 Doris Coopersmith, Chaplain  &  Sharon Baker, Outreach Director 


